
 

 

 

IMPROVED TRAFFIC FLOW IN HIGHLAND 

The City of Highland, with $325,390 funding from the South Coast Air Quality Management District, recently 

completed a $588,000 project that upgraded traffic signal interconnect equipment and synchronized signal timing 

at 41 street intersections and freeway ramp termini along 14.6 miles of arterial streets including 5th 

Street/Greenspot Road, 9th Street, Base Line, Highland Avenue, Victoria Avenue, Palm Avenue, and Boulder 

Avenue. Using the latest technology of wireless Ethernet communication, the project establishes and/or enhances 

coordination among Caltrans signals, City signals, and the signal control system at City Hall. With completion of 

this project, 41 signals out of all 55 signals located within the City of Highland are well coordinated, improving 

traffic flow along these seven arterial streets. 
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